ERTC PARENT
 MEETINGS

We are Very excited to welcome you to the
2017-2018 school year at the ATC!
l ’ You and your parents are invited to attend an

B
‘ :«/ Open House Orientation on Tuesday, May 23rd,

1] 1413@ 1504 LONG RD.
DENTON, TX 76207

THE PURPOSE OF THIS MEETING IS TO PROVIDE YOU WITH
INFORMATION ABOUT ITEMS SUCH AS: BUS/SHUTTLING TO
THE ATC, FACILITY TOURS, PARKING/DRIVING INFQ, CLASS
FEES & GENERAL INFORMATION ABOUT CLASSES AT THE ATC.

TUESDAY, BETWEEN
MAY 2 8 THE HOURS OF

6:00PM & 8:00PM

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? - TRY
CONTACT US! (940)369-4850 TECHNOLoGY




